
Short Avenue Elementary’s

2nd Annual Dolphin Derby (Week)


 May 3rd - 7th 2021


Hello Family and Friends,

I need your support! In early May of 2021, I will be participating in our Second Annual Dolphin

Derby to benefit my school, Short Avenue Elementary. This year the Derby will be Virtual, a week long, 
and we get to choose any exercise we want to do as long as it raises our heart rate! This is a great 
event where we raise awareness of the importance of having an active and healthy lifestyle with 
positive choices. 

I am pledging to move my body for 100 minutes over the course of 5 days, May 3rd- May 7th.


For this event we ask sponsors to support our efforts by pledging donations. Pledges can be made as 
a flat donation.


Our school uses all funds raised to directly benefit all students!! This money will help fund field trips, 
teacher’s aides, Spanish class, technology, teacher professional development, and fun events!


Would you please sponsor me for my Virtual Dolphin Derby Week? I promise to work my hardest to 
break a sweat to earn your pledge!


All donations are tax deductible and need to be received by May 14, 2021. 

There are several easy ways to make a donation:

1) With credit card by logging onto friendsofshortavenue.org -click on the Dolphin Derby DONATE link.

2) Mail a CHECK payable to “Friends of Short Avenue” to: 

Short Avenue Elementary School, ℅ Dolphin Derby, 12814 Maxella Avenue, Los Angeles, CA 90066

3.) Venmo @Tasha-Dellagatta  310/245-9436

4.) Zelle friendsofshortavenue@gmail.com


Thank you for your support of Short Avenue Elementary, the Virtual Dolphin Derby Week, and me!

Sincerely,


_____________________________________


Questions? Contact Suzie at realestatesuz@gmail.com or Lizbeth at lizbeemail@yahoo.com

Short Avenue Elementary School ~ 12814 Maxella Avenue ~ Los Angeles, CA 90066

Friends of Short Avenue ~ Tax ID# 95-419036


http://friendsofshortavenue.org

